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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 4, 1984

Dear ** , Cherry:

Thank you for your letter of April 17, 1984 to President Reagan
concerning possible sale of National Match M14 rifles to civilian

competitors,

National Match M14 rifles are available in limited number to the
comp titive programs of the the Armed Forces and to the Director
of Civilian Marksma 1ip for State Ri__e Association teams
mpeting in the National Matches held annually at Camp Perry,
Ohio. There are fewer than 8,000 M14 National Ilatch rifles in
existence and there are valid requizr ts for these. Therefore,
the only firearm currently authorized by the S¢ retary of the
Army for sale is the service grade caliber .30 M1 (Garand) rifle.

I thank you for your interest in the competitive marksmanship
program, I remain.

Sincerely, .

(’22: ) //' {/ZZ‘

~
Mary NéZ‘Meloy

Associate Director
Office of Public Liaison

Mr. Patrick D. Cherry
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WASHINGTON

May 23, 1984

:ar Mayor Abernathy:

On behalf of the President, I would like to tﬁ;hk you for your
recent correspondence.

1 have forwarded a copy of your letter to the appropriate
cfficials at the Department of Justice, Office of Intergove: -
mental Affairs for their consideration and direct reply. You
should be hearing from them shortly.

I since :ly appreciate your bringing your concerns to the
atte :ion of the Administr: Lon. Please let me know if I can
! of further assistance.

Sincerely,

o Lo Vorstow dos

Lee L. Verstandig
Assistant to the 1 :sident
for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable D, H. Abernathy
>r of Pittsburg
rost Office Box 462
200 Rusk Street o 4
.ttsburg, tas 75686
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WASHINGTON

May 23, 1984

Dear ayor Abernathy:

On behalf of the President, I would like to thank you for your
1 cent correspondence.

I hav forw :ded a copy of your letter to the appropriate
cfficials at the Department of Justice, Office of Interc¢ vern-
mental Affairs for their consideration and direct reply. You
should be hearing from th: shortly.

I sincerely appreciate yov bringing your conce: s to the
attention of the Administration. Please let me know if I can
be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Z.L/L‘ / ’ )-/U-fﬁ“ a/lé

Lee L. Verstandig
Assistant to the Presic 1t
for Intergoverr 1ital Afi Lrs

Th Honorable D. H. Abernathy
Mavor of Pittsburg

fice Box 462

ik Street :
Pittsburg, Texas 75686



e CITY OF PITI_BURG

! P.O.F 162 200 RUSK EET
214-856-2602, 88 7S
PITTSBURG, TEXAS 75686

May 14, 1984

The Honorable Ronald I 1igan
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Ave. NW
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

For your info: 1ition 1closed are cop: 5 of letters
to nators Tower and F 1tsen, and Representative Hall

that are self explanatory.

Sincerelyvy,

. Q
D.H. Abernat]
Mayor












